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DATE: AUGUST 27, 2014
TO: HONOURABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL
FROM: LEO GRELLETTE, DIRECTOR OF BUILDING STANDARDS
RE: COMMUNICATION
SIGN VARIANCE APPLICATION

FILE NO. SV.14-004

OWNER: FIRST CAPITAL ASSET MANAGEMENT
LOCATION: 9306 BATHURST STREET

BLOCK 23, 65M3918

WARD 4

The Sign Variance Committee at their meeting of August 6, 2014 refused an application for window
signage that was proposed for the Longo’s store located at 9306 Bathurst Street.

Subsequent to the hearing at which the application was heard Mr. Joseph Longo, on behalf of the owner,
has requested that the report be received for information while they review options such as amending the
approved site plan for the property.

Staff therefore request that the report be received for information purposes only.

Respectfully submitted,

G

LEO GRELLETTE
Director of Building Standards



